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Traffic Management Act 2004: network management in response to COVID-19 
Saffron Walden Town Centre  
 

 
Following the Public Notice issued 15th June 2020 under Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act 1984 (appendix A) approval is hereby given for an additional notice to be issued to continue the 
traffic management measures in force for an additional 21days. 
 
The second notice to be issued on 6th July 2020 identifies the addition of a 20 mph speed limit on the 
following lengths of road:- 
  
B184 High Street  From its junction with Gold Street northwards to a point approximately 5 metres           

south of its junction with Castle Street 
B184 East Street      From its junction with Hill Street eastwards for 25 metres 
Fairycroft Road From its junction with East Street southwards for 7 metres 
Cross street              From its junction with the B184 high Street to its junction with Market Row 
 
And the entire length of the following roads 
Butcher Row, Church Street, Common Hill, Emson Close, George Street, Hill Street, Market Hill, Market 
Place, Market Row Market Street 
 
The lower speed limit is to facilitate safe social distancing as a response to the Covid-19 measures 
required by central government. 
 
Before the end of the second 21day notice period a Chief Officer Action Form will be prepared detailing 
all comments made in relation to the traffic management installed as the immediate response to the 
Covid-19 pandemic, and will seek confirmation to move to publishing a Temporary Traffic Regulation 
Order under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act that may remain in force for up to 18 
months. 
 
Essex County Council and Saffron Walden Town Council with Uttlesford District Council have been 
working together and will monitor the scheme and its impact on traffic flows in the town liaising closely 
with local businesses and residents. 
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